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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200520009
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

In 2018, Crown Courts in England and Wales received 103,000 cases and of the cases received, 8% (8,240) were cases of appeals against decisions in the Magistrates’ court.

Can you tell me how many of those appeals were:

 1) abandoned in court

2) abandoned before court

3) otherwise disposed

If you cannot achieve all three of those within the cost limit, I would ask you to consider whether you can answer (1) alone within the cost limit. 

If you can answer (1) alone within the cost limit, I would ask you to consider whether, having answered (1), (2) could then also be achieved without exceeding the cost limit.
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the excel spreadsheet contained in the attached annex.
Please note that the data supplied relates to the latest published estimates for 2018 and have been subject of revision following the initial release of these figures in March 2019.
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